
Penderyn Quarry Residents Nomination/Selection 
 

At the meeting of Penderyn Quarry Liaison Group on 28th January, the vacancy 
for a Residents’ representative was discussed and it was agreed to fill the 
vacancy and future ‘’mid term’’ vacancies by co-option via the Penderyn 
Quarry Liaison Group panel.  
 
In advance of the next RCT Council Term (May 2022) the full selection process 
will again take place for the three resident positions, with a resident ballot the 
same day as the Council elections, should there be more than three 
applications. Those positions would last until the next Council elections with 
any arising vacancies filled by co-option via the panel as is the case for this 
vacancy. 
 
Nominations are therefore sought, from Penderyn residents, to fill the one 
vacant position.  
 
If there is more than one nomination then Penderyn Quarry Liaison Group will 
select one candidate from the nominations. 
 
Nominations (please include a short message of up to 75 words from the 
nominee) can now be submitted by sending a name; address and contact 
details, to :- 
 
Email to Julian Radcliffe :-  julian.radcliffe@hanson.biz 
 
Post :- Julian Radcliffe 
             Secretary Penderyn Quarry Liaison Group, 
             Penderyn Quarry, 
             Penderyn, 
             CF44 OTX 
 
Delivered by hand to the above address. 
 
The closing date for nominations is by 12 Noon on Wednesday 24th  March 
2021. 
 
Please read important information note. 

mailto:julian.radcliffe@hanson.biz


Penderyn Quarry Liaison Group is a small group including Hanson 
representatives; local authorities and residents to provide a forum of 
discussion around quarry operational matters receiving reports; answering 
questions and addressing issues raised at the meeting.  
 
Meetings are usually four times per year and arranged in the evening from 
around 5.30pm and would average approximately two hours.  
 
Applicants will provide contact details, that could be published, for residents to 
contact them and raise any points for discussion to be raised at the Liaison 
meetings or, indeed, in between meetings. 


